
CHARTER HIGH SCHOOL 

Public Notice 
The Board of Trustees of the 

OnTECH Charter High School
will be holding a Board of Trustees meeting on: 

Wednesday, February 22, 2017 at 
4:30 PM at 312 Sedgwick Drive 

Syracuse, NY 13203 

If you would like to attend this public meeting, 
please contact us at info@ontechcharter.com or 
(315) 256-2461, so your name may be left at our 

security desk in advance of the meeting.


